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Wildfire in Black Hills Flyway Subdivision 

A wildfire was reported to the Fall River County dispatch at 9:27AM on February 24th, 2025.  Original 

report of fire to dispatch was made by the Cascade Fire Chief. Fire page sent at 9:28 AM. 

This wildfire was named the Flyway Fire. The wildfire was to the northwest of Kitty Hawk Lane. This is in 

the Cascade Fire District.  The Cascade and Hot Springs Volunteer Fire Departments and South Dakota 

State Wildland Fire responded to the initial incident.  

There were no evacuations.  The fire burned 1.3 acres of private property. No structures were lost. 

 

 


